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Andrew Hartcher - Re: Caltex Jet Fuel Pipeline Upgrade Project

B o B R L e R e R o R e 3 i A G i A S B s B RS T S A i T o e |

From: <W.Stuart@patrick.com.au>

To: <andrew.hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 5/17/2011 2:23 PM

Subject: Re: Caltex Jet Fuel Pipeline Upgrade Project

CC: <A Field@patrick.com.au>, <J.Mutinelli@patrick.com.au>,
<Lyndall_Stoyles@asciano.com.au>, <m.anderson@patrick.com.au>,
<S.Forster@patrick.com.au>

Andrew
I'm submitting this reEfuést for further information on behalf of Patrick Terminals Port Botany.

We a seeking a copy of a map (if on exists) detailing the scope of works and the possible impact on our
operations during the Caltex Jet Fuel Pipeline Upgrade Project (11_0004)

Our boundary runs adjacent to the Caltex fuel farm located off Penrhyn Rd Banksmedow, and | believe that a
major fuel line runs through our facility. ‘

Your assistance on this very important matter is appreciated, and | look forward to your reply.

Regards

William Stuart | Safety & Security Manager | Patrick Terminals — Port Botany
W.stuart@patrick.com.au | Mobile 0418253702 | Tel 61 2 9394 0407 | Fax 61 2 9394 0396

Penrhyn Road, Port Botany NSW 2019

All Services provided by Patrick are subject to Patrick's Stevedoring & Terminal Services Agreement or the agreement in place between Patrick and
the Customer, and Patrick's Standard Conditions of Contract (where applicable), a copy of which is available on request or may be viewed online at the
Patrick website at www.patrick.com.au/conditionsofcontract. These documents exclude Patrick's liability in certain circumstances and include

indemnities which benefit Patrick.

This email may be confidential and/or privileged. Only the intended recipient may access or use it. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete
this email and notify us promptly. We use virus scanning software but exclude all liability for viruses or similar in any attachment.
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